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Dr. Nelson Lidel

The Center for Disease Control

Room 3120

Mail Stop D-37 A
Atlanta, Georgia 30333 /////

Dear Dr. Lidel: et

I serve as an independent consultant to the American Iron and Steel Institute
here in Washington.

Could you kindly forward to my attention any and all comments made by the
United Steelworkers Union of America on the Regulation "Approval Criteria
for Respirators in Protective Devices'. This regulation is 30 - CRF - 11.

If no such comments and/or testimony have been received by USWA, a response
indicating that such is the case would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,
(-_h——

el

Tony Viola

My address is:

6017 - Henle Village
Washington, D.C. 20057
(202) 944-0229

If there is any charge for this service, please send me the bill.



